
 

 

2017 MY Cadenza Brake Vacuum Hose  

Basis of Safety Defect Determination 573.6(c)(6) 

 

March 6, 2017 Kia Motors Corporation (KMC) receives one (1) claim for 2017 

Cadenza vehicle sold in Korean market. 

March 6, 2017 KMC informs the brake vacuum hose supplier of the issue.  

Supplier reviews its records and identifies a total of 30 brake 

vacuum hoses produced on December 30, 2016 that may have 

been incompletely formed during production.  Issue corrected by 

supplier on December 30, 2016.   

 

KMC inspects all brake vacuum hoses at its plant.  None were 

produced with the specific lot date identified by supplier.   

March 7, 2017 KMC reviews its records and identifies that vehicles produced 

from January 19, 2017 to March 6, 2017 may contain one of the 

incompletely formed brake vacuum hoses which were produced 

on December 30, 2016 by supplier.  

March 9, 2017 KMC makes decision to conduct safety recall.  One (1) claim 

received from Korean market.  No customer complaints, warranty 

claims.  No accidents or injuries.   

 


